NOTICE OF SEALED BIDS FOR SALE OF SURPLUS PROPERTY

The Gadsden County School District will receive bids from interested buyers.

The Sealed Bid packet is available on the District’s website at www.gadsdenschools.org. In addition, a

physical copy can be obtained at 35 Martin Luther King Blvd., Quincy, FL 32351.

The Sealed Bid packet is due by July 29, 2021 by 1:45 p.m.

Questions regarding this Sealed Bid packet may be directed to Andrea Lawson, Purchasing Agent.
Contact information is: (850) 627-9651 extension 1287 or email at lawsona@gcpsmail.com.




